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                                        NOTICE TO ECONOMIC OPERATORS                 
 

 

MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY 14 January 2025 

  
SUPPLIED QUANTITY OF SUGAR SWEETENED PRODUCTS  

 
 
MANUFACTURERS, IMPORTERS AND DECLARANTS ARE HEREBY INFORMED THAT AS FROM 20 JANUARY 2025, 

FOR THE PROPER CLEARANCE OF SUGAR SWEETENED PRODUCTS (SSP), IT SHALL BE MANDATORY TO 

DECLARE IN THE 5TH ROW OF THE BOX ‘DESCRIPTION OF GOODS’ OF THE BILL OF ENTRY THE ACTUAL 

QUANTITY OF THAT PRODUCT, COMPUTED IN LITRES. 

 

NOTE:  

 

(1) SSPs DECLARED IN THE INVOICE/ PACKING LIST IN OTHER UNITS SUCH AS ML OR CL SHOULD BE 

CONVERTED IN LITRES 

 

(2) THE ACTUAL QUANTITY SHALL BE DECLARED IN TERMS OF FIGURES ONLY AND SHOULD NOT BE 

FOLLOWED BY WORDS SUCH AS “L”, “Lts” or “Litres” etc. 

 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION AND ASSISTANCE ON THIS MEASURE, YOU MAY CONTACT THE EXCISE SECTION 

ON 202 0500 EXT. 7417 OR 7420. 
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